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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any concerns 
regarding the safety or 

welfare of any child, 
please contact Nerys, 
Taylor or Xanthe, our 

Designated Safeguarding 
Leads, in confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys Evans
Lead DSL

Happy Birthday to the children celebrating in July!

Remy              Blake            Lorcan             Maeve         Winnie         Ella

Dates for your diary:
• Summer Term ends: Friday 19th July 2024.
• Term-time only funded sessions end: Friday 19th July 2024.
• Summer Term stretch funding ends: 31st August 2024.
• August Bank Holiday – Monday 25th August 2024 (Nursery CLOSED).

Please inform the office of any holidays or days out you will be 
enjoying throughout the summer. 
You can add holidays straight to the FAMLY app via your child’s profile 
or email the office directly.



A fun filled month!



We celebrated the King’s birthday by making crowns and 
having a birthday tea party!

Gardening and growing!
Our Pre-School group enjoy watering the plants and vegetables growing in 

our nursery garden daily. 
They look closely to observe changes in the plants, especially for vegetables 

that are ready to eat!
This has been a great way to add new language into the children’s 

vocabulary and teach important lessons about nature, our environment and 
so much more!



Graduation Celebration 2024
The staff would like to congratulate all the children 
graduating from Blue Bell Woods this year.
It has been a pleasure to care for your children 
over the years; we wish them the very best in their 
next adventure- big school! 
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